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Mental Health and IDD

April 22, 2025

Re: Proposal Award

Northeast Community Wellness Center CSP

Dear Contractors:

The HARRIS CENTER for Mental Health and IDD appreciates your proposals submitted
for the construction of the Northeast Community Wellness Center. The contract has
been awarded to the following contractor:

FLINTCO, LLC

This award notice will be posted on our website www.theharriscenter.org

Sincerely,

i raansd

Sharon Brauner, C.P.M., A.P.P.
Purchasing Manager



